
 

 

 

 
 

It is great to be back at school and to be seeing so many happy faces. Your 
children are wonderful and they are relishing all the learning that is 
happening. I do however have to ask you to do the following things to 
ensure we all enjoy the Broad Heath experience. 

• School uniform is important. The school badge is a symbol of unity and togetherness, please 
make sure ALL children have it on cardigans and sweatshirts. 

• PE- blue tops and DARK bottoms must be worn to school on PE days. 

• Swimming- Years 2-6 do swimming. This is part of the NATIONAL CURRICULUM and children 
MUST swim. Some schools charge for this, we do not and have a lovely warm pool so please 
make sure kit is sent EVERY MONDAY. 

• Reading diaries have been changed at parents’ request and adapted. These cost hundreds of 
pounds, please look after them and PLEASE listen to your children read. If they can read, 
they can do anything! 

• School starts at 9 am, not 9.01am- lateness is not acceptable. We do offer a free breakfast 
club to all Reception- Y6 children from 8 o’clock every day so please sign up and use it. 
(Details on the blog). If absent please phone before 8.30 am. 

• We have an office on the playground that is open each day if parents need help with blogs, 
trips, purchase of school uniform etc. It is manned by Mrs Rullay and Miss Preston and is 
based by Year 1 B- please use it. 

• School trips- we want every child to go on trips- these ensure that your children are gaining 
and widening their skills and knowledge. If you need help, let us know. 

• School Calendar- this is on the school website…www.broadheath.coventry.sch.uk and has all 
the information you need about learning. The calendar at the side tells you about trips and 
after school clubs- please use it. 

• Finally, COVID- this is still around and Foleshill has the highest rate. PLEASE WEAR a mask 
when on the school site. If you are exempt then you need to show medical proof of this. 
Please do not be rude to staff who are trying to keep everyone SAFE! 
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